
C han   g in  g  o f  the    g uar   d

Change of season on the picturesque Stellenbosch University campus and changing of the guard! The end of 

2006 also brought to a close Prof Chris Brink’s (right) term of office as Rector and Vice-Chancellor of Stellenbosch 

University. The Stellenbosch University Council appointed Prof Russel Botman, Vice-Rector (Teaching) as the 

new Rector and Vice-Chancellor at a special meeting in December 2006.	     
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